
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Town of Ayer 
 
 

*Ayer Board of Selectmen Meeting Highlights for January 9, 2018 
 

 The Ayer Board of Selectmen (BOS) Meeting for January 9, 2018 was called to order at 7pm. 
 

 The BOS recognized the Ayer Shirley Panthers Central Mass Youth Football Champions for winning 
the 2017 Super Bowl.  The BOS recognized Captain Steve Slarsky, Ayer Fire Call Department on his 
retirement.     

 

 The BOS voted (3-0) to approve the Notice to Award the Police Department Radio Project to 
Timberline Communications.   

 

 The BOS received an Administrative Update from the Town Administrator.  The Town 
Administrator discussed the FY 2019 Budget Process with the BOS.  The BOS was informed that 
the Historic Fire Station bidder has withdrawn and that the RFP will be reissued.   

 

 The BOS voted (3-0) to approve the 2018 Seasonal Population Increase Estimation as required by 
the ABCC. 

 

 The BOS voted (3-0) to approve a letter of support for the Town’s DLTA Grant Application to the 
MRPC.   

 

 The BOS discussed the issues of Park Street and tax incentives for Park Street with the Economic 
Development Director and Town Administrator. 

 

 The BOS voted (3-0) to approve the December 19, 2017 meeting minutes.  
 

 The BOS voted (3-0) to adjourn the meeting at 8:35pm 
 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the BOS will be on Tuesday, January, 23, 2017 at 7pm at the 
Ayer Town Hall 

 
*(Note:  The BOS Meeting Highlights are for public informational purposes only and do not constitute an official record of the  

BOS nor do they constitute the official meeting minutes.) 


